
From: Ted Caragozian [mailto:ranchitated@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2007 09:54 PM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: modified route D alternative 
 
From Ted Caragozian, 37034 Montezuma Valley Road, Ranchita, California, 92066 
 
I oppose any Powerlink routing through relatively unspoiled rural, park, or forest lands.  All 
transmission routes should be along already-established heavy utility or transportation corridors.  69k 
lines don't qualify as "heavy", nor do 2-lane roads.   
 


